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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a very successful term at Bournville School Primary.  

It has been a pleasure to see our children have an array of different experiences from 
the wider curriculum throughout the term as well as a continued focus on their learning 
in lessons.  We have had the joy of looking after our lambs, Marshmallow and Summer. 
Children have enjoyed trips to Bookfest and the City Library as well as Kenilworth Castle. 
Children have also had the opportunity to have lessons in the recorder, violin and 
saxophone.  

Year 3 and Year 5 assemblies for their families were magnificent and we were all so 
proud of the children and their performances. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 assemblies 
will take place in the summer term and dates will come out after Easter. 

We are very excited for our new after-school clubs to begin and to be able to offer such 
a wide choice. There are still places available in the sports clubs so if you would like your 
child to attend and you haven’t signed up yet, please speak to your class teacher or 
Mrs Bharj.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your continued support in 
making Bournville Primary School successful and I know that through working together 
we can continue on this journey.  

Have a lovely Easter and a restful spring break. 

Mrs Chappelow.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 3 

Year 3 performed their assembly on a celebration of poetry and music. They sang 
about being on top of the world and performed poetry that they had written 
themselves.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5                                                            

Year 5 have had great fun learning and performing an assembly on ‘Plant and Animal 
Lifecycles’. They taught the rest of the school about the lifecycle of a butterfly through a very 
catchy song. Children have been able to study the four different stages of metamorphosis in a 
butterfly by looking after 5 caterpillars in class. They are reaching their chrysalis stage now and 
will be hopefully turning to butterflies in the next few days! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Summer School Trip 

We are very excited to announce that as a cultural experience for the whole school, 
we will be going to see ‘Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’ at the 
Hippodrome in July. We will then be performing a showcase of the songs for all our 
primary families before we break up for the summer. 

Payment for the trip will be made in instalments and a letter with all the information will 
come out after Easter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations 

If you are having a spring clean and have any of the following items of good quality and 
age appropriate books you would like to donate please bring them and drop them off in 
our reception: 

 Preloved quality books for our library.  
 Preloved cooking equipment such as bowls, aprons and wooden spoons.  
 Preloved uniform 
 Arts and Crafts 
 Gardening tools to include plant pots etc 

 

Red Nose Day  

Thank you to everyone that donated and participated – as a primary school we raised 
£87.74 towards a worthy cause. 



Attendance and Punctuality 

Every week in school we celebrate children who attend school every day and also the 
class with the highest attendance for the week.  

Last week the attendance for each class was as follows: 

Class % Class % 
Rec 100 5O 95 
2C 96.9 2Q 94.5 
3W 95.4 1B 94.4 

 

‘Star of the Week’ is for pupils who achieve high standards of effort, progress, 
behaviour, attendance and punctuality.  If a child achieves Gold they will be chosen 
to be ‘Star of the Week’.  

Name 
 

Class Value 

Lamiya Adilovic Rec Excellence & Dedication 
Heidi Mullaney 1B Dedication 
Holly Jones 2C Excellence 
Daniel Majster 2Q Excellence 
Emilia Tundrea 3W Dedication 
Ollie Watts 5O Dedication 

 
Uniform 
 

Please remember to put your child’s name and class on each item of their uniform, 
P.E. kit and bags. 

 
 

Upcoming Dates and Events 
 
Every Monday – Year 1 phonics 
lessons – 8.55 

Every Tuesday – EYFS – library sessions – 
14:45 

Term Dates 

 Starts Ends 
Summer Term Monday 29 April 2019 Friday 24 May 2019 
May Day Bank Holiday Monday 06 May 2019 1 day 
Half Term Break Monday 27 May 2019 Friday 31 May 2019 
Summer Term 2 Monday 3 June 2019 Friday 19 July 2019 
 


